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Kennesaw Citizens Advisory Committee 
Meeting Minutes  

 
March 28, 2019    6:30 PM 

 
City Hall Training Room 

2529 J.O. Stephenson Ave.  
Kennesaw, Georgia 30144 

 
Members Present: (7) Joyce Yung, David Shock, Bobby Copeland, Bill Maxson, Michelle Newman, 
Candice Wharton and Antonio Jones [a quorum is achieved with at least one-third (1/3) of the roster 
members (currently 7 of 13) of KCAC being present] 
 
Members Absent: (6) Teresa Huey, Jacque Cullins, Kathy Rechsteiner, Carlene Fregeolle, Glenn 
Hawkins and Karen Gitau 
 
Guests present: (2) Councilman David Blinkhorn and Bob Fox (Speaker) 
 
Meeting Facilitator:  David Shock 
 
I.  Call to Order:  David Shock called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
II.  Approval of Minutes of the February 28, 2019, meeting 
Minutes were approved 
 
III.  New Business 
 
A.  Speaker Bob Fox  
 

1. Topics of discussion: (6:32pm-7:45pm) 
a.    Economic development = economic growth within city, in a sustainable way, recruit new 

business 
b. Tourism-museum/ garden/ beer craft 
c.   Works closesly with 3 authorities: Urban redevelopment authority, KDDA, downtown 

development authority 
d. Kennesaw uses a 10 day turnaround when responding to new development 

 
 

 
 
IV. Old Business 

 

David Shock, Chairman 
          Joyce Yung, Vice Chair 
         Bobby Copeland, Secretary 
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7:45-8:32pm 
 

a. Senior tax exemption how to check other cities who verify income without exposing data 
 

b. Data needed for what will it will cost the city to rebuild the sanitation department and when the 
current contract is up 
 

 
V.  Miscellaneous ~ Discuss any other items members deem appropriate  
 
 None 
 
VI.  Adjournment  
David Shock Adjourned the meeting at 8:34 pm.  The next meeting is on Thursday, Apr. 25, 2019, 
6:30 PM in the Council Chambers. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Bobby Copeland, Secretary 


